
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 13, 2021 
 
 
The General Manager, 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Building 
Stock Exchange Road 
Karachi 
 
Subject: Dispatch of Letter of Offers and CDC Intimation Letters – Gillette Pakistan Limited 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the letters of offers and CDC intimation letters will be dispatched to 
shareholders today (on January 13, 2021). 
 
In this regard, please find enclosed the advertisement published on newspapers today (on January 13, 2021) for 
your pursual. 
 
You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly. 
 
 
For and on behalf of the Company 
Gillette Pakistan Limited 
 
 
 
______________ 
Moosa Haroon 
Company Secretary 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


